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Who We Are - Our Vision 
 
 University Preparatory School is a small, grades 6-12, college preparatory 
school committed to university level preparation in fine arts, literature, languages,  
history, mathematics, science, and philosophy.  
 Working together, University Preparatory School staff, parents, and  
community will offer students learning experiences needed to achieve their leadership 
and academic potential, to become creative thinkers, compassionate human beings, 
and ethical participants in a multi-cultural, democratic society.   
 Students will be immersed in rigorous academics and meaningful extra-
curricular activities and supported by a close-knit community of teacher/advisors, 
which will enable them to choose any course of post-secondary education. 

 

Congratulations to the Class of 2018!  

104 high school graduates and 157 8th grade graduates walked the 

Marr Auditorium stage to receive their diplomas in one of the most 

historic and beautiful buildings in Shasta County. U-Prep wishes to 

thank all of our guest and student speakers. It is a U-Prep tradition to 

have alumni speak and this year we were so fortunate to host 2010 

alumnus Tennyson Jones. We would also like to thank senior speakers, 

Emalee Hiscock and Mohamed Yassin, as well as 8th grade speakers, 

Cameran B. and Joseph J. The heart-felt messages conveyed were 

that of persistence, hard-work, joy, and the close-knit relationships that 

were formed during student’s time at U-Prep. Following the high 

school ceremony, graduates were provided a parent-organized 

Sober Grad event. A special thank you goes out to the parents who 

planned and orchestrated a safe venue for post-graduation festivities. 

Best wishes to our graduates on all future endeavors! 

Class of 2018 Senior Sunrise 

Class of 2018 Senior Panorama 
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Rochelle Angley-Assistant Principal 

Monica Cabral– Assistant Principal 

 Dear Parents, 

Over the course of the 2017-18 school year, our staff was trained and certified in the ALICE Training 

Institute best practices for school safety.  The next step includes training all of our 

students.  However, before we initiate training protocols with them, the school safety trainers would 

like to inform our families that the trainings will be age appropriate, will occur at individual grade-

levels, will include an action-based approach to keeping oneself safe, and will be designed to 

minimize potential stressors.   

Research has shown us that the traditional “lockdown” where we have trained our staff and 

students to hide and shelter-in-place, is not the best practice in a situation involving an armed 

intruder.  This new approach (ALICE) provides our school with options to respond based on 

information that is available.  This includes the ability to evacuate or escape a dangerous situation, 

if that is the best option available.   

The topic of managing an armed intruder is not a conversation that we want to have, especially in 

a school setting.  However, it is necessary.  Beginning the 2018-19 school year, the school safety 

team will be visiting classrooms to discuss safety protocols.  As mentioned, these conversations will 

take into account the grade level in each room.  This is the time when students will hear about 

ALICE protocols in an age-appropriate way, and be in an environment (classroom setting) where 

students will feel more comfortable asking questions.   

This topic gets to the heart of what is most important to the people who work in our school, and 

that is the safety of our students.  We remain committed to deploying the best practices in school 

safety for any situation that may arise.   Our students and staff are our priority.   

As always, thank you for your continued support.  Please don’t hesitate to contact our office with 

any questions you may have. 

Sincerely, 

 

Rochelle Angley 

Assistant Principal 

Safety Committee Chair 
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Additional/Updated Bus Routes for 2018-2019 School Year 

Thank you to the parents who responded to our inquiry regarding bus transportation services, including the request for 

input on how well the current bus stops are meeting need, and future interests.  School administration has analyzed 

survey data, historical transportation trends, and locations of potential bus stops that would improve service to our 

families.  As a result, multiple bus stops have been added.  For your planning purposes, please note the following 

transportation bus stops and AM pick up times for the 2018-2019 school year.   

U-Prep Bus 

Palo Cedro Park & Ride (by the Chevron Station)  6:30 

Whistling Dr & Springer Drive     6:43 

Churn Creek Road & Palacio Drive    6:45 

Collyer Drive & Ridgewood Drive    6:51 

College View Drive & Tidmore Lane    6:53 

Shasta View Drive & Hemingway Street    6:56 

Rancho Road & Amanda Drive     7:06 

U-Prep Arrival       7:25 

U-Prep/SHS Bus 

Westwood Manor      6:34 

U-Prep Arrival      7:00 

(Room 299/Media Center will be open at 7:00AM for students arriving early) 

 

The process to access bussing per Shasta Union High School District transportation policy is as follows: 

 Parents notify the school office via a written request for bus transportation; a note may be brought in by the student 

or faxed to the office (245=2791).  This request needs to include the name(s) of the student who will be riding the bus, 

the requested bus stop, the frequency of transportation needed (e.g. Today Only, When Necessary, Regularly), and 

the name and signature of the parent.   

 For safety purposes the school office authorizes the request, notifies the SUHSD transportation department, and 

provides the student rider with an initial bus pass.   

 The student rider presents the authorized bus pass to their bus driver when they board the bus for the first time.  

School bus transportation will not be allowed without the bus pass.  Once the bus drive receives the pass, the student 

rider is considered approved for transportation.   

For questions regarding U-Prep transportation services, please call our school office at 245-2790. 

 



Panther Pride May/June 2018 

      University Preparatory School - 2200 Eureka Way - Redding, CA  96001 - (530)245-2790, Fax(530)245-2791  

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

A Note from U-Prep Health Office 

DRINKS AND FOOD DELIVERY 

Thank you, parents!  We’ve noticed a difference in your 

efforts!  As previously shared, our wonderful office staff is 

happy to help notify students when belongings get 

dropped off for them, such as a lunch that may have 

been left at home or something otherwise required for 

the work day.  Thank you for working with us to ensure this 

isn’t the norm; your support is very helpful in reducing 

classroom interruptions.  Please contact our office if you 

have any questions regarding deliveries for students. 
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On May 24th, the Student of the Quarter award recipients and their families joined us in the Board room to celebrate their  

accomplishments. Superintendent/Principal Shelle Peterson recognized each recipient by sharing their unique attributes.  

Students received an honorary certificate, and a special t-shirt. Refreshments were enjoyed after the ceremony. Congratulations 

to all of our Fourth Quarter Student of the Quarter Award recipients and their families! 

Front Row, left to right: Elijah M., Emily W., Kara R., Jazlyn M., Hendrix M., Sawyer H., Kelly Neill 

Back Row, left to right: Averi W., Gareth B., Sawyer B., Ansel L., Miryam A., Anyssa B., Braden K., Avery M., Aaron W., Rida K., Danielle M., 

Aidan M. (Not Pictured-Samantha M.) 

 JUNIOR HIGH STUDENTS OF THE QUARTER 

Front Row, left to right: Savannah L., Kathryn B., Trinity K.,  Sierra B., Vincent H., James M. 

Back Row, left to right: Natalie B., Ruby C., Claire H., Allison T., Michael B., Kevin L., Jacob M., Will T., Ethan R., Omar P. 

Not Pictured: Kaitlyn P., Madalyn D., Michael H. 

HIGH SCHOOL STUDENTS OF THE QUARTER 
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41st Annual National Latin Exam Results 

Congratulations to U-Prep Latin students!  131,787 students from all 50 states and 24 foreign countries were administered an 

exam.  The exam was administered in 3,310 schools, including 25 colleges and 7 elementary schools.  On the 2018 exams, 

50,308 (38.2%) earned awards.  At U-Prep, students enrolled 55% of the students (Latin I-IV) earned an award! 

Intro Exam (Latin 1 8th Grade Course) 

44% of students tested received awards: 

23 – Purple ribbon and achievement certificate 

33 – Achievement certificate 

Latin 1 Exam (Latin II Course) 

71% of students tested received awards: 

2 – Gold Summa Cum Laude (1 was a perfect score) 

13 – Silver Maxima Cum Laude 

5 – Magna Cum Laude 

5 – Cum Laude 

Latin 2 Exam (Latin III Course) 

65% of students tested received awards: 

6 – Gold Summa Cum Laude 

3 – Silver Maxima Cum Laude 

8 – Magna Cum Laude 

5 – Cum Laude 

Latin Prose III Exam (Honors Latin IV Course) 

73% of students tested received awards: 

0 – Gold Summa Cum Laude  

2 – Silver Maxima Cum Laude (2 sophomores) 

3 – Magna Cum Laude (1 sophomores, 2 juniors) 

3 – Cum Laude (3 sophomores) 
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Redding Rotary 

Mercy Guild  

Nor-Cal RCA Ginger McMartin Scholarship 

Redding Bank of Commerce 

SRMC Auxiliary Junior Volunteer Scholarship 

Redding Elks Lodge 

Don & Debbie Bankson Scholarship 

S.W.E.A.T.  

Shasta County 4-H Council 

Redding Exchange Club 

Tri-Counties Bank 

Top of the State Junior Golf 

Powering Redding’s Future – Redding Electric Utility 

U-Prep Athletic Boosters 

U-Prep Faculty Fund 

U-Prep Music Boosters 

(Additional scholarships were awarded through college and universities) 
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 



U-Prep art III student, Chet C. received 3rd place in the Congressional Art Competition for his painting 

titled America! Chet’s painting is on display in the U-Prep Main Office. Congratulations, Chet! 

In May, Mrs. Johnson's Drum Corps and strings classes were visited by Jeanne 
Christofferson, professor of music at Chico State, for a workshop in African 

drumming.  Students learned about various instruments and the complex layering of 
polyrhythms. Essential to African drumming is the dancing and singing that go with it. It 

was a total musical experience! 
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ASSOCIATED STUDENT BODY 
JASPAL GADDY: JUNIOR HIGH  ASB ADVISOR 

KENT SMITH: HIGH SCHOOL ASB ADVISOR 

May ushered in the final month of high school for the year, and the tearful goodbyes in Student Government for our 7 
wonderful graduating seniors. With AP testing, final exams, and graduation looming, ASB organized one final event – Day on 
the Green – on Friday, May 25th. It turned out to be a memorable one, as the “green” turned into the “gyms” due to the only 
rain in weeks. Thankfully, we had gym space to host activities, yearbooks distribution and signing, as well as general student 
interaction. Kona Ice sold their products to an amazingly large number of students who didn’t mind frozen treats in the rain, 
Peer Mentoring provided hot dogs for all who desired, and several clubs sold other various treats. And finally, to top it all off, 
several brave staff members (including our very own ASB advisor) courageously staved off freezing to allow themselves being 
drenched in the dunk tank fundraiser. 

 

Looking forward, we have a fantastic class of 27 students ready to serve the student body next school year, several returning 
for a second or third year of Student Government. We are excited to implement fresh new ideas, as well as re-creating several 
of the tried and true events students love every year. For now, here’s to a fantastic summer!  
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